## Cyfieithiad I'r Saesneg gan Gomisiwn y Senedd / English Translation by Senedd Commission

15/09/2023

Dear Delyth,

It was good to meet you in London at the beginning of the summer. I look forward to appearing before the Culture, Communications, Welsh Language, Sport and International Relations Committee on 8 November. This will be a good opportunity to discuss our Assurance Report, which will have been published at the beginning of October, and to discuss our Annual Report 2022-23, among other matters.

Having been in post as Welsh Language Commissioner since the beginning of 2023, I would be very pleased to have an opportunity to meet you to discuss my priorities as Commissioner and to outline what I have learned in the period since my appointment. I wonder whether it would be possible for you to contact wow., to arrange a convenient time for us to have a conversation.

Yours sincerely,

**Efa Gruffudd Jones**Welsh Language Commissioner